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Beavers are such an integral part of the ecosystems in Oregon and must be 

protected in order to keep our state wild and beautiful.  The Beaver State won't be 

able to be called that if the species is allowed to decline, nor will Oregon State 

University have its' mascot.  In the face of environmental devastation happening in so 

many parts of our country and the world, please support this measure and help to 

keep our lovely state lovely for future generations to enjoy! 


